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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

234 Winder Street e Detroit, Ml 48201 ¢ www.BrushParkCDC.org ¢ Hello@BrushParkCDC.org

September 12, 2022

Bedrock Detroit

630 Woodward Ave.

Detroit, M1 48226

Jonathan Mueller
JonathanMueller@BedrockDetroit.com

Re: Brush Park CDC Letter of Support for City Modern CH2 Building Design Change

Brush Park Community Development Corporation (the “CDC”) forwards this letter to indicate our support
for the design change for the CH2 Building Carriage Home (the “Project”).

The Project was presented before the CDC and the Brush Park community at a public meeting held on
Tuesday, August 16, 2022. The Brush Park community was generally supportive of the changes to design
as presented. Much consideration was given to the Project by the CDC Board and during our board

meeting held on September 12, 2022, the Board unanimously voted to support the Project.

We thank you for your commitment to Brush Park and making a positive impact in our community.

Sincerely,

Hefl—

Karissa Wallace, VP & Secretary

Brush Park Community Development Corporation



